
 

 
 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS AND APPLICATIONS FOR 

CANDIDATES TO SERVE ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

ENTERPRISE ILEMBE FOR A TERM OF THREE (3) YEARS IN 

TERMS OF SECTION 93 OF THE MUNICIPAL SYSTEMS ACT, 

2000 AND THE POLICY ON THE APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTORS. 
 

1. iLembe District Municipality (IDM) is seeking to establish a dynamic Board of Directors 
to position Enterprise iLembe (EI) as a key agency for contributing towards a growing, 
competitive and inclusive iLembe district economy into the future. 

2. EI is the Economic Development Agency of IDM responsible for Trade and Investment 
Promotion and Local Economic Development within its four municipalities. It is a private 
company incorporated in the Companies Act of 2008 of South Africa and a Municipal 
Entity in the Municipal Systems Act of 2000, with IDM as the sole shareholder 

3. Members of the public who are residents and/or work within the District, with a long- 
term commitment to the District and who are industry leaders with the necessary skills, 
experience, expertise and competencies in the sectors listed below are encouraged to 
apply to serve on the Board of Directors; 

3.1 Manufacturing; 
3.2 Agriculture; 
3.3 Property and Construction; 
3.4 Tourism; 
3.5 Economic Development; 
3.6 Finance; and 
3.7 Legal. 

4. To be eligible for consideration, members of the public addition must have a deep 
understanding and be fully dedicated to IDM’s transformation goals and challenges. 

5. Consideration will be given to IDM demographics, represented in race, age and gender. 
The term of office, as per the policy on the appointment of directors, is three years. 

6. Applications and nominations must include a complete Curriculum Vitae (CV), a 
statement of motivation from the nominee or applicant, and a clear specification of the 
relevant sector listed in 3.1 to 3.7. 

7. All applications should be emailed to salora.pillay@ilembe.gov.za with the subject line 
“Application for Directorship- Enterprise iLembe.” 

The closing date for the submission is 11 January 2024 at 16h00. 

Queries regarding this notice may be directed to the undersigned on 032 437 9501 

 
MR S. MBHELE, 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
ILEMBE DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 

mailto:salora.pillay@ilembe.gov.za

